
KDEX Radio
Dexter, Missouri
March 26, 1959

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr. Geary:

We are sorry you letter hasn't been answered so-ner
but somehow it pot mis-placed. This is to confirm your
reception of station KDEX. The special Test Broadcast
you heard on February 4, wz,s correct.

We enjoyed hearing from you and the report that
you picked up the station. We hope to hear from y"u
again.

Thanks for your letter.

Sincerely,

S--)66cf-ejei

L. D. Speidel
Station Manager


